
 
 

 
 
 
 
CIR/006/19-20              Date: 03.07.2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 
Please note that Cartoon Day will be celebrated on July 09, 2019 which is a Tuesday.                  

As a part of Cartoon Day Celebration a puppet show will be organized during assembly.                  

Children can come dressed in their favourite cartoon T-shirts or outfits and bring along a 

soft toy or picture of their favourite cartoon character.  

 

We look forward to your support and cooperation, 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
S/d Principal  
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 


